
School Council Meeting 28.02.24-Minutes 

All members present except Year 6 (missed most of the meeting due 

to booster groups) 

 

*All welcomed to the meeting by Mrs Henson. 

 

*Mrs Henson talked through the common ideas collected by School 

Council reps from their classes on what they want us to achieve.  

Mrs Henson to invite Mr Johnson to the next meeting to discuss our 

ideas with him and see which ones he thinks we can work towards. 

 

*All present School Council reps worked together with Mrs Henson 

to write a vision for the School Council.  Mrs Henson to now display 

this on the School Council board and email it to all staff so it can be 

shared with classes- Our School Council works as a team to ensure that 

all pupils have an equal voice for their thoughts and opinions that can 

contribute to making changes and improving our school. 
 

*Mrs Henson checked School Council badges and will order some new 

badges for those who need them and took photos of the year groups 

present who have had changes of reps to update the School Council 

board.  Year 6 will need to be done at the next meeting. 

 

*Mrs Henson informed reps that the slogan would be added to the 

School Council board at the end of the day-28.2.24. 

 

 


